
The BC K-12 Curriculum has gone through a redesign 
process over the past several years and is being 
completed with the new Graduation Program.

Local parents are invited to hear about the changes 
directly from a senior Ministry of Education representative. 
Pat Duncan, Superintendent of Learning at the BC 
Ministry of Education will discuss the transformational 
process of the redesigned curriculum, as well as the 
specifics of the new Graduation Program. 

Pat is known throughout the province as an innovator 
in education and has a strong practical and theoretical 
foundation in teaching methodology. A visionary leader, 
Pat has a proven track record in the areas of district 
leadership, change management, staff development, 
curriculum implementation, and school improvement.

The New
Graduation Program

SD83 Parents and Community are invited to:

Wednesday, February 6, 2019
6:30 - 8 p.m.
Salmon Arm Secondary Sullivan Campus Theatre

Continuing the journey of transforming education in BC

Parents are encouraged to attend this FREE presentation 

No need to pre-register. Everyone is welcome!


